
Minutes for Board of Works and Public Safety Meeting 
05/20/24

Minutes for the Board of Works and Public Safety Meeting on May 6th, 2024:
 
The meeting began at 5:30pm with the Pledge of Allegiance. In attendance was 
Mayor Kelsey, Deputy Clerk-Treasurer Hoeppner, Superintendent Walls as well as 
Board of Works Members Hoeppner and Heckley.

Chief's Report: 
Officer Evans out due to back Injury. 
Officer Cuney traveling to Bloomington for Taser Instructor Certification. 
 
Superintendent's Report: 
Nothing to report. 

Mayor's Report: 
Lead test survey discussed. 
Hydrant Fees for residents outside city limits discussed.
Discussions of Lifewise. 
 
Clerk-Treasurer's Report: 
The meeting minutes were presented from the April 15th meeting. After 
discussion, Mayor Kelsey moved to accept the minutes as corrected, second by 
Board of Works Member Hoeppner. All present in favor.
 
Board of Works Member’s Report:
Assessment of Legion property value discussed.

Audience: 
None Present. 
 
Mayor Kelsey moved to adjourn the meeting, second by Board of Works Member 
Heckley, all present in favor. Meeting was adjourned at 5:55pm.
 
Go to cityofwoodburn.org to see previously approved minutes and recent 
community news.


